
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR AUDIT SERVICES 

 

NORWICH HOUSING AUTHORITY 

10 WESTWOOD PARK 

NORWICH, CT  06360 

 

The Norwich Housing Authority (“Authority”) is seeking proposals (“RFP”) for audit services for 

the Fiscal Years ending March 31, 2020, March 31, 2021 and March 31, 2022. 

 

Information regarding the proposal can be obtained at the Authority’s main office located at 10 

Westwood Park, Norwich, CT 06360 or by contacting the Authority’s Deputy Executive Director 

/ Finance Director, Joanne M. Drag, at (860) 887-1605, Ext. 112.  Proposals must be received at 

the office by the close of business (4:30 p.m.) on Friday, June 21, 2019.   

 

The Authority reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals received as a result of this 

RFP, to waive any informalities in the RFP process, to negotiate with all qualified proposers or to 

cancel in part or in its entirety the RFP at any time if it is deemed by the Authority to be in its  best 

interest. 

 

        Jeffrey S. Arn 

        Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


